
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Welcome Home BBQ and Potluck for the Love Family 
on September 13 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 25, 2025 
 

     

 

Dear family, 
 
As many of you have already heard, we are welcoming back the Love family 
to our community soon, and we thought it would be nice to have a get-
together to celebrate their return.  
 
Therefore, you are invited to attend a lunch gathering on  Saturday, 
September 13th at 11am. We will have a BBQ in the Paco Sanchez park with 
burgers provided by the church (and probably hot dogs for those that want 
them). It will be a potluck, so please bring some kind of dish to share. We 
just want to have a time for togetherness and we will try to keep it simple 
by using the tables and play features of the park so there is not a lot of 
cleanup afterwards. If anyone wants to organize some kind of sports or 
other activities, that is welcome. 
 
If you plan to come, please let Pastor Mike know either by replying to this 
email or sending him a text message so we have some idea of how many 
burgers to prepare.  Thank you and we hope to see you there. 

 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 



 

 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


